
APS Test Administration 23-24 

 

Students engaging in Home Instruction may participate in the test administrations scheduled at 

the school within their attendance boundary. Registration for the following assessments may be 

done through the counseling office of a student’s school (as determined by attendance 

boundary): 

¶ PSAT/NMSQT (National Merit Scholarship Qualification Test) (Grades 10 or 11): 

Registration must be done no later than the second Wednesday of September of each 

school year. Students being instructed while on Home Instruction may take the PSAT 

once through their home schools at no cost.  Starting in Fall 2023, the PSAT/NMSQT 

will be administered digitally. Home instruction students who register for the 

PSAT/NMSQT will use an APS-issued laptop at the testing site.  

Advanced Placement (AP): Registration must take place 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register.

